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Privacy Notice Information
Protecting the privacy of consumer information held by 
“financial institutions” is at the heart of the financial privacy 
provisions of the Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act. Our Privacy Policy has 
not changed; however, this notice is available on our website 
and can be found by clicking the “About” tab and selecting the 
“Disclosures” page.  We would be happy to mail you a copy of 
this notice upon request. Please call 800-348-4738 and ask a 
member service representative to send you a copy.

Happy New Year! 
Wishing you health, wealth, and happiness in 2022.


